
 



Dear Ms O’Hara 

Further to your recent request for production data held by BIM concerning a particular salmon farming site, please find attached a summary of the data 
held by BIM, kindly prepared for you by my colleague Mr John Denis. 

Please note this table does not take account of the biomass of fish transferred to the site for on growing, so it is not net production data for that site, it is 
total production for that cohort of fish. 

Also, we do not have records to show whether these fish were transferred alive from the site and subsequently slaughtered elsewhere, or whether they 
were harvested at the site itself. 

I trust this is helpful. 

Kind regards 

Donal Maguire 

Director BIM Seafood Technical Services  


